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Weekly News – Friday 30th November 2018  
 

Year One 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We sent home the Christmas show lines and song words this week the children 

are all very excited! If your child has a speaking part please be aware that we 

do not expect them to know them off by heart but could you please help them 

practise their lines in a nice, loud voice.   
  

English 

In English this week we have continued reading ‘Whatever Next’. Using the 

planet the children designed last week they have described the planet, the 

creature who Baby Bear met and the games that they played. The children 

thought of fantastic adjectives for all their sentences. What adjectives 

can you use to describe someone in your family? 

Math’s 

 

In Math’s this week, we have been comparing numbers using the greater 

than, less than and equal to signs (<   >   =). The children have been 

comparing multilink, counters, numbers and number sentences. Can you 

remember who Blockzilla likes to play with? (watch Numberblocks Blockzilla 

episode on you tube)  
 

Topic: In RE this week the children have been learning about the features 

of a church. The children designed their own churches remembering to 

include features like a cross and stained glass windows. What do you think 

we might see inside the church when we visit? 

  

 

 

Deputy Head Teacher’s 

Award 

Lavender 

Barnaby 

Sophia 

Cornflower 

Emmy 

Luca 

Foxglove 

Emily 

Roan 

 

 In phonics this week we have been learning;  

Mrs Torres and Mrs Aurelius’ group: ai, ee, oa, oo 

Mrs Rodrigues and Miss Taylors’ groups:; ir, ie, i_e and ou. 

 


